
CITY OF SEA ISLE CITY 

NEW JERSEY 

NATIONAL COOPERATIVE AWARDS 

 

Notice of Intent to Award Contracts under a National Cooperative Purchasing Agreement 

– Waste & Recycling Vehicles and Class 6, 7 & 8 Vehicles & Chassis 

 

The City of Sea Isle City intends to participate in the Sourcewell contracts for Labrie Enviroquip 

#112014-LEG to purchase a 29 Yd. Leach 2R-III and Peterbilt #081716-PMC to purchase a 

Peterbilt 348 Tandem axle cab and chassis.  

 

Information regarding the Labrie Enviroquip contract may be found on the Sourcewell website 

at: www.sourcewell-mn.gov/cooperative-purchasing/112014-leg. 

 

Information regarding the Peterbilt contract may be found on the Sourcewell website at: 

www.sourcewell-mn.gov/cooperative-purchasing/081716-pmc. 

 

The City of Sea Isle City anticipates joining the Sourcewell contracts on or about September 24, 

2019. The Labrie Enviroquip contract term with Sourcewell is from 12/16/2014 to 12/16/2019. 

The Peterbilt contract term with Sourcewell is from 11/15/2016 to 11/15/2020. 

 

The contract periods for the City of Sea Isle City will be onetime purchases. 

 

It is the intent of the City of Sea Isle City to make a contract award to Granturk (an authorized 

dealer of Labrie Enviroquip) and Hunter Truck Clarksburg (an authorized dealer of Peterbilt) 

pursuant to the proposal submitted in response to the Sourcewell Request for Proposals. 

 

The City of Sea Isle City is permitted to join national cooperative purchasing agreements under 

the authority of N.J.S.A. 52:34-6.2(b)(3). 

 

Paul Baldini, Jr. 

Purchasing Office 

 

1 time, 

September 11, 2019 
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